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The Hong Kong Group瑾the Asian Patent Attorneys Association 
(HKAP AA) has been established and active in the field of Intellectual 
Property血）for 48 years. It is the de facto body所IP professionals 
in Hong Kong. Its members include the most experienced IP 
professionals in the field including solicitors, barristers and overseas 
qualified patent agents and attorneys. It has a close relationship with 
the Hong Kong Intellectual Property Department and connections with 
Government and Non-Government Organizations within the 
Intellectual Property community around the world, notably being 
。ifficially recognised as an observer by the World Intellectual Property 
Organization(W伊0)

Summary - HKAP AA supports the proposals 

HK.AP AA has been one of the leading voices encouraging the 
government to take urgent steps to bring Hong Kong's copyright law 
up to date and broadly supports taking the amendments proposed in the 
Copyright (Amendment) Bill 2014 as the starting point and basis for the 
update. The relevant provisions and principles were previously 
exhaustively considered over many years and do not need to be 
reinvented. 
















